
Rally               
in              

Support of Queens Libraries 
 

Monday, May 18, 2009, 3:00 p.m. 
at Flushing Main Library, Kissena Avenue & Main Street  

WHY WOULD THEY NOT WANT US TO READ?

IS THERE ANY OTHER REASON TO EXPLAIN 
CITY HALL'S PROPOSED CUTS TO OUR LIBRARIES?

JOIN

QUEENS BOROUGH PRESIDENT 
HELEN MARSHALL

QUEENS CIVIC CONGRESS

QUEENS BOROUGH PUBLIC LIBRARY

AND

STAND UP AGAINST ANY CITY BUDGET ACTIONS 
THAT WOULD REDUCE LIBRARY HOURS.

CALL YOUR COUNCIL MEMBER

CALL 3-1-1: TELL THE MAYOR: “NO CUTS TO OUR LIBRARIES”

RSVP (718) 343-6779 or email Bearak@aol.com

mailto:Bearak@aol.com

